Securities an

Exchange
Commission Bids and Awards Committee
NOTICE OF AWARD
May 01, 2022
B.E. Corporation
29 Panay Avenue Quezon City NCR
(02) 8376-7302
Attention : Romeo Beloso

Authorized Representative
Gentieman:

We are pleased to inform you that the Securities and Exchange Commission (SEC) has approved
the recommendation of the Bids and Awards Committee (BAC) in its BAC Resolution No. 2022-048
to award to your company the contract for the Supply and Delivery of 10,000 units of
Corrugated Boxes to B.E Corporation in the amount of Four Hundred Thousand Pesos
(Php 400,000.00)), inclusive of VAT.

Kindly return the original copy of the Notice of Award within three (3) calendar days with your
signature in the Conforme portion.

Very truly yours,

Conforme

By : Romeo Beloso
Authorized Representative

Date : 0% 1\- 2022




